
Seminar  Series  –  International
Perspectives on Scots Law
The University of Stirling is bringing together academics, practitioners and other
stakeholders  to  present  research  examining  the  role  of  Scots  law  in  the
international legal landscape. It is hoped this will promote the ways in which
Scots law can offer solutions to global legal challenges but also to offer critiques
of the way in which Scots law can or must evolve to preserve and promote its
value.

With many Law Schools diversifying their programme offerings beyond Scots law
it  is  a  critical  time to explore the interactions between Scots law and other
jurisdictions.  It  is  also  necessary  to  consider  the  relationships  between  the
curriculum within Law Schools and the needs of legal practice.

Seminars will be delivered in hybrid format to enable busy stakeholders to engage
with these discussions.

Please register for each event in the series individually here, and find out more
about a seminar by emailing internationalisationofscotslaw@stir.ac.uk.

This seminar series has been generously funded by the Clark Foundation for
Legal Education.
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